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October 23, 2017

City of Kalama
Attn: City Council
PO Box 1007
Kalama, WA 98625

RE: Maintenance of Streetscape on 1% Street

The Honorable Members of the Kalama City Council:

On behalf of the Board of Citizens of Envision Kalama, | write to express our gratitude for the City's
funding of the landscaping position for the downtown streetscape. The downtown has never looked
better thanks to the level of care provided this year.

We commend the efforts of Kim Sibley as she has done a wonderful job of keeping the plants in a
healthy, well maintained state. Ms. Sibley clearly has expertise in landscape maintenance and we
express our gratitude to her for a job well done. We also extend our thanks to Kelly Rasmussen for
leading the effort to implement the program.

As we as a community continue to pursue the enhancement of the appearance of the downtown, it will
further improve the economic welfare of our businesses and the City’s ability to provide services. Thank
you for investing in the downtown.

Sincerely,

Mark Wilson, President
Envision Kalama

cc: Adam Smee, City Administrator




